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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-December 19, 2018
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, December 19, 2018. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Michelle Russell, Latonia Wimberly, Michelle Buehler, Autumn Jones, Kristi Lynch, and Josh Cowley. Tammy Beasley, Darryl Murray, Cheryl Logsdon, Rachel Johnson, and Debby Meadows Stroud, were absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 19-034 -ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Kristi Lynch to adopt the agenda for the December meeting. 
ORDER # 19-035- APPROVAL OF THE NOVEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the minutes of the November meeting.
ORDER # 19-036– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the November bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Autumn Jones to approve the November bingo and NHHS financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –There were no visitors at the December meeting. 
ORDER #19-037-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE NOVEMBER MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Michelle Russell and seconded by Kristi Lynch to approve the 2nd reading of the November meeting minutes.
ORDER #19-038-APPROVAL OF THE CSIP/TITLE 1 ANNUAL REVIEW-Mrs. Corder discussed the CSIP with the council and explained the process of how the CSIP is written. Mr. Cowley discussed the Title 1 Annual Review and explained the different expenditures and programs Title 1 pays for. After reviewing both documents the motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the CSIP and Title 1 Annual Review.
UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT –Scheduling will begin soon for next school year. Counselors will go to classrooms to answer student questions. At the end of T2 the U.S. History classes will visit the Holocaust Museum Project at ECTC. JTA 8th graders visited the vocational programs at NH. Our vocational teachers traveled to NMS to introduce the vocational programs to those students. Mrs. Slaven is working on pulling the practice ACT test scores. 
INFORMATION ITEMS;
· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list.
· Curriculum and Assessment Committee minutes were included in the packets.

· Student accident report was included in the SBDM packets.

NEW BUSINESS: Linda Reed will be at NH on January 7 to discuss the new graduation requirements.
ORDER # 19-039-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Autumn Jones and seconded by Kristi Lynch to adjourn the meeting.

_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman

